Wagner, Jen (Markey)

From:
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Malone, Lawrence J <Lawrence.).Malone@wv.gov>

Friday, May 29, 2015 4:04 PM

Wagner, Jen (Markey)

Joe Panetta; Queen, Robert E; Michael Martirano (mjmartirano@k12.wv.us)

RE: Senators Markey and Boxer seek cooperation with AHERA Letter to Governor

In response to the Senators’ request...here is the information | have been able to compile for West Virginia...

West Virginia’s Dept. of Education has conducted workshops and provided guidance to school districts regarding the
requirements of the Act. Training also has been provided and continues to be provided.

All school districts are aware that they are required to maintain and update their asbestos management plans each
year, and this requirement is checked during the annual inspections that the WV Dept. of Education, Office of School
Facilities, conducts of the schools through-out the state to ensure that the county boards and schools do, in fact,

update their plans, as required.

Finally, a master plan for all schools is maintained at the board office, and every school is required to maintain an
updated plan for that particular school.

Larry Malone
Director of Policy

Office of Governor Earl Ray Tomblin



